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PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) Won the
Corporate Public Relations Category Award



from the 2022 Perhumas Award
Admin -- 19 December 2022

Pelindo received the Perhumas Award for the “Corporate Public Relations” category at the 2022 Indonesian

Public Relations Convention which coincided with Perhumas' 50 Golden Years. Public Relations Award is

the highest award given by Perhumas to individuals and/or institutions who are considered to have excelled

in the field of Public Relations in Indonesia.

This award was handed over directly by the General Chairperson of Perhumas, Mr. Boy Kelana Soebroto

on Thursday, December 15 2022 at the Jakarta Theatre. Pelindo is considered to have demonstrated

professionalism and strong support for the world of public relations and received positive sentiment from

various media.

#SatuPelindoUntukIndonesiaMaju

#BUMNForIndonesia


